The City of Maple Ridge initiated a
review of the Maple Ridge Soil
Deposit Regulation Bylaw (Bylaw No.
5763-1999) in July 2016. Public
consultation is a pivotal component
of this review process. Following a
Public Open House and Questionnaire in
the fall of 2016, the City has prepared a
new Draft Soil Deposit Bylaw. The City
is looking to present the Draft Soil
Deposit Bylaw and continue our
dialogue with citizens, business owners
and other stakeholders.

Public Open House

Thursday, February 2, 2017

5:00 — 8:00 pm (drop in anytime)
Council Chambers Foyer
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All citizens, business owners and other
stakeholders are invited and encouraged
to attend and learn more about the Draft
Soil Deposit Bylaw, and provide
comments on how to improve on the
Draft Bylaw.

In addition to the Open House, a
Questionnaire for public feedback will be
available on the Maple Ridge website
www.mapleridge.ca/152/Planning after
January 27th as well as at the Planning
Department counter at City Hall.

The feedback that is received will assist
staff in preparing a final Soil Deposit
Bylaw for Council's consideration for
adoption.
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